CTSA Board Meeting Minutes 17/4/18
Present: Sam Jordan, Steve Leake, Dave Leake, Chris Laker, Andy Tester.

Apologies: Simon Smith, Marilyn Loughton

The board agreed that Peter Frake made the right decision to postpone the golf day last week due to the weather.

The Chestnut Tree House Easter Egg appeal was a huge success with 356 eggs collected. The board noted their thanks to Andy and Marilyn for taking them to the hospice and to Crawley Community Church for their large donation.

The Supporters Direct Board training session due to be held at the club on Sunday 29th April has been cancelled due to lack of interest from board members at other clubs.

Chris is to put Steve’s Swindon programme notes on the website so that any supporters who don’t have the programme can see his update. We have space in the programme for the last game of the season. Sam to produce and share with the board before sending to the club.

Simon to contact Mat Cowdrey about finalising the accounts to continue full membership of Supporters Direct. Sam knows someone who may be able to do this as a plan B.

Reds Rollover to be launched this summer. Steve is going to produce an article on it for the website to launch in May.  Simon to produce a direct debit form so supporters can sign up. It was discussed about another board member being able to access the account to support Simon with the management of Reds Rollover - To be discussed at next meeting. The board have agreed that any supporter that signs up will receive free membership to the CTSA and that membership will otherwise be £5 (free to season ticket holders too). Membership cards to be discussed at next meeting, is there an easier way to do it?
To comply with the new regulations an email will be sent to all members in May alongside information on the Reds Rollover so people can choose what information they would like to receive from the CTSA.

Sam to push the voting for the Official Young Player of the Season Award through our social media channels over the next 10 days. 40 people have already casted their vote.

Football tournament: No teams have registered yet. Sam to push on social media channels. Andy is gaining raffle prizes and is going to contact the club/community foundation to ensure that we have everything we need for the day. Steve and Marilyn are going to help out on the night alongside Sam’s partner Gemma. Andy, Chris and Dave will be playing. Sam to referee with Reuben Watt who has kindly offered his support again.
Next meeting: Monday 30th April 8pm at the New Moon to run through final preparations for the football tournament.
